
             
              

            

 

 

 

NEVADA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
Board Agenda Memo 

 
 
MEETING DATE: December 15, 2020 
 
TO: Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Patrick Perkins, Principal Civil Engineer 
 
SUBJECT: Resolution Approving Amendment to Finance Letter Increasing the 

Preliminary Engineering Funding to a total of $285,000 for Federal 
Aid Project Number HSIPL-5917(102) Guardrail Safety Audit Project 
– County Project No 225035 – District I, II, III, IV and V 

 
RECOMMENDATION: Approve the attached Resolution. 
 
FUNDING: The Guardrail Safety Audit project is funded with Federal Highway Safety 
Improvement Project (HSIP) funds. This project is currently in design with an overall anticipated 
project completion date of 2022. A budget amendment is not required and there is no impact to the 
General Fund. 
 
BACKGROUND: On June 14, 2019, the State authorized preliminary design funds in the amount 
of $83,000.  On September 11, 2020, the State authorized an additional $202,000 for preliminary 
design, for a total of $285,000.  In order to use the project funds, the Board of Supervisors must 
pass a Resolution accepting the increase. 
 
Item Initiated by: Patrick Perkins, Principal Civil Engineer 
Approved by: Trisha Tillotson, Director of Public Works 
 
Submittal Date:  November 23, 2020 

Sean Powers 
Community Development Agency Director 

 
 

 

 
    

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Trisha Tillotson 
Director of Public Works 
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